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HOTDISH SUPPER FUNDRAISER 
We are having a hotdish supper on Saturday, October 12th. We will be serving from 5:00 
p.m. until 7:00 p.m. We are asking each member to bring a hot dish, salad, and dessert, 
more than one would be great! It works best if hotdish is in a crock pot or electric roaster. 
 

KIDS SIGHT 
On Tuesday and Wednesday, September 3rd and 4th we performed Kid Sight screenings at 
Waverly and Winsted Elementary schools. We screened 267 children with ten volunteers. 
Thank you to everyone who helped including Lions Judy and Marlene from the Montrose 
Lions Club. 

 

PARKING LOT PARTY 
Our first annual Parking Lot Party turned out to be a great 
success. Jason Deiter and Shane Roberts from the RIZE band 
donated their talents to give us some great music. We served 
many hamburgers and lots of sweetcorn. Everyone said it was a 

great time and they hope we do it again. There was a great turn out of help. We had 25 of 
our 35 members present! Lion President Judy was Chairperson of the event and would like 
to thank everyone for their help and support. 
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SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
A School Supply drive was chaired by Lions Steve and Bonnie Weber. They reported that they collected around 
$250.00 of school supplies.  Thank you to everyone who donated. 
 

HALLOWEEN PARTY 
Our annual Halloween party will be Saturday, October 26th in the youth center. Times are from 4–6 p.m. 
Costume judging will be at 5:15 p.m. Ages are from newborn to 12 years. Help will be needed for running 
games and judging costumes. Last year we had a few games that went unmanned. It takes at least a dozen 
members to keep things running smoothly. Please consider coming to help. The Chairpersons put a lot of 
time and effort into this event, let’s help them out. 
 

MEAT RAFFLE 
The Meat raffle will start up again on October 5th at Troubles. The time will remain the same, 3:00 p.m. We will need 
volunteers to work each week. Troubles will be offering new specials this year. Let’s all help out and make it another 
great year. 
 

Meetings 
The first meeting is Thursday, October 3rd at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal 
The second meeting is Thursday, October 17th at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal 

 
LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 
LAWN MOWER 
Thank you to all the volunteers who helped out by taking a turn or two to mow the lawn at Lions Hall. With everyone’s 
help it is not such a burden on only one or two members. Snow shoveling is just around the corner.  

 

DUES 
The dues were due July 1st, the rate went to $60.00 for individual and $100.00 for the family rate. If you have 
already paid, Thank You, if not please send in to P.O. Box 13, Howard Lake MN. 55349 or pay at the next meeting. 
Thank You. 

 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays 

in October: Nick Haggenmiller (5) Jason Mapes (14) Susan Grangroth (20). 
 


